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PRESS RELEASE – FOR RELEASE ON APRIL 28, 2022 

U.S. Pecan Industry’s Quality Assurance Program Open for Comment 

American Pecan Council welcomes comments on the first-ever Quality Assurance Program for 
the U.S. pecan industry 

Comment Period from April 28, 2022, through May 31, 2022 

Fort Worth, TX. (April 28, 2022) - The American Pecan Council (APC) has released the draft of the Quality 
Assurance Program (QAP) for the U.S. pecan industry for public comment and will be collecting feedback 
through our QAP survey (link below).  

The public comment period for the Quality Assurance Program will run from Thursday April 28, 2022, 
through Tuesday, May 31, 2022. The survey, including the submission instructions and QAP reference 
document, is available at https://kcoe.formstack.com/forms/american_pecan_council_qap_feedback. 

The American Pecan Council developed the Quality Assurance Program in response to the U.S. pecan 
industry’s commitment to improving transparency across its supply chain by acknowledging and 
enhancing current industry practices and initiatives. The program includes the following key areas: 

The U.S. pecan industry engaged stakeholders to ensure the program is applicable and implementable 
throughout the industry while also meeting the needs and concerns of pecan buyers. Programmatic 
focus areas were identified through our industry-wide materiality assessment and ongoing industry 
feedback. The stakeholder groups included in our assessment or otherwise engaged throughout the 
Quality Assurance Program development process include: 
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• Pecan buyers, including CPG companies, retailers, and distributors 
• Nonprofit organizations focused on sustainable agriculture 
• Pecan industry organizations and community members 
• Industry members, including improved and native pecan growers, accumulators, and shellers 

“This program provides an opportunity for U.S. pecan growers and 
shellers to get credit for their current sustainable practices,” said 
Alex Ott, Executive Director of APC. “And it is also a tool to help the 
industry continue to achieve sustainable outcomes and to 
communicate the steps taken to bring a safe and quality product to 
their tables.” 

“This program is a huge step for the U.S. pecan industry, supporting 
our industry’s diverse sustainable production and processing 
practices and giving U.S. pecan growers, accumulators, and shellers 
a unified voice. The QAP provides the industry an avenue to 
communicate to consumers the high quality of the U.S. pecan 
product” said Emma Garner, Director of Industry Relations for APC.  

In its final form, the Quality Assurance Program will be accompanied 
by resources and templates for industry members to facilitate program participation and onboarding. If 
you have any questions regarding the Program, please contact Emma Garner at 
egarner@americanpecan.com.  

About APC: The American Pecan Council (APC) is a group of passionate growers and shellers whose life 
work is dedicated to growing, harvesting, and processing America’s only major native tree nut, American 
Pecans™. APC is the Federal Marketing Order for U.S. pecan industry across fifteen growing states and 
three regions. The marketing order authorizes data collection; research and promotion activities; and 
regulation of grade, size, quality, pack and containers for pecans. 
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